
BARDEN PARK ATHLETICS
CENTRE CLOSED FOR ATHLETICS
CHAMPIONSHIPS
Dubbo Regional Council (DRC) wishes to advise the public the Barden
Park Athletics Centre will be closed to the general public from Saturday
4 February to Sunday 5 February, inclusive.

The Little Athletics NSW Region Three Championships will be held at the
venue during that period.

The championships brings together participants from the Hawkesbury
Nepean River in the east to the NSW/SA boarder in the west.

DRC thanks the community for their cooperation.
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